
To: B.S.L. Members                                                                                            September 7. 2006 
Fr:  Brian Ramos 
Re: Candidacy for B.S.L. Treasurer 
 
 
 
Friends - 
  
Tonight, I declared my interest in the Treasurer position of the BSL.  This is an important time for 
the league given the number of potential officer vacancies.  More, though, in my note to you, I give 
you my pledge to not only perform the tasks of the treasurer role well but to continue the good 
work done before me to enhance the league and provide even more people the opportunity to play, 
compete, and have fun! 
  
I freely admit that one of the treasurer’s roles - that of fundraising - is more than any one person in 
a volunteer organization could fill.  I'd look to the help and support of you and other members to 
help brainstorm, organize, make contacts, and contribute to this important league goal.  We as an 
organization need to do a better job of raising revenue from outside the league, rather than push 
money around from one player/team to another.  Teams have had very successful fundraisers -- 
together, we as a league, can again accomplish this. 
  
In order to be on the ballot, I am in need of four signatures from BSL members.  I would greatly 
appreciate if you would be able to take a moment tonight to email Kevin Hourigan at bsl-
secretary@beantownsoftball.com to support my candidacy. 
  
I'd also like to ask you to please share my candidacy with your teammates, as the timeline to the 
election is limited. 
  
I'll see many of you on Saturday for Fall Ball - the rest at the banquet on Sunday.  Thanks for your 
support. 
Brian 
 


